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You need to show up and vote. It's very easy and was always within walking distance 

when I lived in California before COVID. Did not take long. It felt good. My husbands 

mail in for the last governor election in Oregon was denied do to signature. We live in 

a community of 100 homes and 10 rebublican ballots were denied along with his. 

That would not have happened if they voted in person. Their votes would have 

definately counted, being they proved they were themselves, by showing up.  


